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Edward Morrow

From: Victorian Neighborhoods Association <vnasavannahga2013@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:12 PM
To: Melanie Wilson; Edward Morrow
Cc: Joshua Yellin
Subject: 17 West Park Avenue

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Wilson and members of the Metropolitan Planning Commission, 
 
Please accept this letter for submission to the public record regarding 17 West Park Avenue.  
 
The VNA Board is in support of this petition and intended use. Additionally, the petitioner presented their 
plans at last membership meeting on Tuesday, September 10, and were met with great enthusiasm by 
those in attendance. Everyone agrees this will be a welcomed addition to our neighborhood.  
 
Please note: we are in support ONLY of the current petition and do not support any expanded version of 
this text amendment. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Nancy Maia 
President 
Victorian Neighborhoods Association 
vnasavannahga2013@gmail.com 


